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MEMORANDUM 

 

To:   Members, Committee on Natural Resources 

 

From:   The Honorable Rob Bishop, Chairman 

 

Subject:    Full Committee Markup Notice  

 

  

The Committee on Natural Resources has scheduled a markup beginning on Wednesday, June 

20, 2018, at 10:15 a.m.  The Committee will consider the following bills:  

 

• H.R. 6087 (Rep.  Liz Cheney), To authorize the Secretary of the Interior to recover the 

cost of processing administrative protests for oil and gas lease sales, applications for 

permits to drill, and right of way applications, and for other purposes.    “Removing 

Barriers to Energy Independence Act”; 

• H.R. 6088 (Rep. John R. Curtis), To amend the Mineral Leasing Act to authorize 

notifications of permit to drill, and for other purposes.  “Streamlining Permitting 

Efficiency in Energy Development Act” or “SPEED Act”; 

• H.R. 6106 (Rep. Stevan Pearce), To amend the Energy Policy Act of 2005 to clarify the 

authorized categorical exclusions and authorize additional categorical exclusions to 

streamline the oil and gas permitting process, and for other purposes.  “Common Sense 

Permitting Act”; and 

• H.R. 6107 (Rep. Stevan Pearce), To clarify that Bureau of Land Management shall not 

require permits for oil and gas activities conducted on non-Federal surface estate to 

access subsurface mineral estate that is less than 50 percent Federally owned, and for 

other purposes.  “Ending Duplicative Permitting Act”. 

 

On Wednesday, June 20, 2018, the Committee will convene at 10:15 a.m. in 1324 

Longworth House Office Building for a Full Committee Markup. 

 

Any proposed amendments should be emailed to Domenica Watkins 

(Domenica.Watkins@mail.house.gov) no later than 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 19, 2018.  

Note that all bipartisan amendments, and amendments filed by this time, will be given priority 

recognition at the markup.  Please email and deliver 70 hard copies of any amendments 

submitted after 4:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 19, 2018, to 1324 Longworth House Office Building.  

  

For further information regarding the markup, please contact Domenica Watkins, Director of 

Legislative Support Services, Committee on Natural Resources, at x5-2761. 
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